
 
 

 

 

  

SHOP WITH A COP EVENT 
The Garden City Police Officers Association is proud to announce our 2025 “Shop with a Cop” Back to 

School Event. This event will be held at the Walmart in Garden City, exact date/time to be announced. 

The program is designed to unite The Garden City Police and public safety employees with local 

disadvantaged children. Children and families will be carefully selected and screened by a committee of local 

law enforcement officers to reach those most in need. Approximately $200 will be spent on each child. Our 

goal is to sponsor as many children as possible through the support of donations from our citizens and 

businesses here in Garden City. Contributions directly benefit the “Shop with a Cop” program but can also 

be used at the Garden City Police Officers Association’s discretion for other community programs as 

appropriate.  

The Garden City Police Officer’s Association believes in positive outreach and community relationships that 

will benefit the children and families in our community. Our goal is to provide Garden City kids a chance to 

develop positive relationships with their local police officers.  

The Garden City Police Officer’s Association strongly believes that we will make a difference in the lives of 

children and families in our city and the surrounding communities. We are grateful for your consideration and 

support for this event as we strive to help the community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tyler Domeny 

Tyler Domeny  

President  

Garden City Police Officers Association 
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For more information please visit: https://gardencitypoliceassociation.org/ 
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